
 

7/6/2023 

PRESS RELEASE 

Sex Offender Verifications 

 
      
Sheriff Kandy Fatheree would like to announce the results of a collaborative 

operation between the Summit County Sheriff’s Office and the Adult Parole 

Authority. On June 22, 2023, Summit County Sheriff's Detective Bureau and Adult 

Parole Authority conducted sex offender address verifications on 56 registered sex 

offenders living in Summit County.  Of the 56 offenders, three of them (or 5.4%) 

were found to not be in compliance with their registration. A warrant for Failure to 

Register Change of Address will be issued for their arrest.  

 

  
Follow up questions should be directed to Inspector William Holland at 330-620-9738.  
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